
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Gary Linn SDSCA Executive Director 
SDSCA Newsletter from the Hills 

Hello advisors!  
Hope all is going well 
with your planning of 
attending our SDSCA 
State Convention in 
Rapid City. Rooms are 
booked?  Please meet all 
the deadlines as it 
makes it easier for all of 
us. Don’t forget to send 
us pictures of your CMN 
fund raisers. I know 
there is a lot to do to get 
ready, but it will be all 
worth it when you get 
there.  Email me or 
Brooks with any 
questions! 
 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

 SDSCA Convention: 

 March 26, 27 in Rapid City 

 All Forms Due March 1st: 
 

 

Officer intent form 
 
Outstanding Student Council Award 
All State Award 
 
SDSCA Registration 
 
 
No late applications 
accepted! 
Email me with any questions about any 

of the forms! 

  



  

 

 
 



 



 


